
APPROVAL	OF	THE	MODIFICATION	OF	AN	EXISTING	
EASEMENT	WITH	PACIFIC	GAS	AND	ELECTRIC	

COMPANY	ON	CITY	OWNED	PROPERTY	LOCATED	AT	
2260	SONOMA	AVENUE,	SANTA	ROSA	AND	AUTHORIZE	
THE	DIRECTOR	OF	THE	WATER	DEPARTMENT	TO	

EXECUTE	NECESSARY	DOCUMENTS

City Council Meeting
August 14, 2018

Jill Scott, Right of Way Agent, Water Department 1



• In	1982	City	Council	granted	PG&E	an	easement	
for	underground	utilities	at	2260	Sonoma	
Avenue,	Water	Station	4.	

• PG&E	now	requesting	a	modification	to	
easement	terms	to	install	a	SCADA	box.

• SCADA	box	will	strengthen	electric	distribution	
system	in	area	and	better	serve	community	by	
decreasing	outage	times.

• Compensation	for	modification	is	deemed	to	be	
$1000.00
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Size	of	easement	area	does	not	change,	only	terms	
of	Easement	to	allow	installation	of	SCADA	box

as	depicted	below
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PEDESTAL 
LOCATION 
18" x 48" 



QUESTIONS?
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